
Unlawful Internet Gambling Enforcement Act  

(UIGEA) Notice To Members: 
 
In accordance with the requirements of the Unlawful Internet Gambling Enforcement Act of 
2006, this notification is to inform you that restricted transactions are prohibited from being 
processed through your account or relationship with the Fresno Police Department Credit Union.  
 
Restricted transactions are transactions in which a person accepts credit, funds, instruments or 
other proceeds from another person in connection with unlawful Internet gambling.  
 
The UIGEA regulations do not define the term beyond the Act's definition. Online state lotteries, 
horse racing, and fantasy football are not considered illegal under the statue.  

 


